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Press release 

PORR to improve flood control in the Central 
Oder region 
Warsaw, 28.12.2023 - Along with flooding, drought is a weather event that significantly affects the environment 
and society. Therefore, as part of the government’s long-term programme for flood control and reaching a 
favourable water balance in the Central Oder region, PORR S.A. will construct the backflow for the Malczyce 
barrage. It is one of the key projects not only in terms of drought protection or enabling ice-breaking operations 
but also in terms of improving renewable electricity generation. The hydropower station located at the Malczyce 
barrage is forecast to generate approximately 20 GWh/year.  
 
Over 30 months, PORR S.A. will carry out the task entitled “Flood control and reaching a favourable water balance in 
the Central Oder region - backflow for the Malczyce barrage” for the State Water Management Authority Wody Polskie. 
The main objective of the contract is to improve flood protection in the Central Oder region by stopping erosion 
processes in the riverbed, modernising the embankments and adapting them to current safety parameters. In addition, 
to improve navigational conditions on the Oder Waterway section, works will be carried out to raise the level of 
permitted water lifting to ensure proper operation of environmental facilities and to protect the left and right bank 
areas located above the Malczyce barrage from the possible effects of water lifting. 

The project, worth over PLN 125 million, is expected to result in counteracting the effects of drought and increasing 
the production of electricity from RES as well as improving the recreational use of the river, including the 
development of tourist marinas, shipyards and river ports. 
 
 

Facts and figures in a nutshell: 

Project type: Flood control and reaching a favourable water balance in the Central Oder region - 
backflow for the Malczyce barrage 

Scope of works: Task 1: Build 
Task 2: Design and Build 

Client: Państwowe Gospodarstwo Wodne Wody Polskie [State Water Management Authority 
Wody Polskie] 

Contractor: PORR S.A. 

Contract value: PLN 125 million net 

Time for evaluation: June 2026 
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PORR to improve flood control in the Central Oder region (illustrative photo) © PORR 

The press release and photos from the event are available from PORR Newsroom. 
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